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Please add my voice to those of many many Nova Scotians that believe the government has over-reached in their plan to
enshrine law that makes it easy for the government of the day to fire the auditor general, without cause. We always
need accountability. Even you, Premier Houston. I’m a supporter of yours, sir Please don’t make me regret that. It’s
not too late to admit you over-reached and dial it back. You’ve done that before and gained respect for it. Do it again.
Kathy Kenrick
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